
The Golf Viewer 
GVE 

Thursday March 2nd is Hamburger 

Night at 5pm. $8pp at the door 

will get you a yummy meal. Bring 

your own beverage. 

             Garbage Bags 

 

Bags may be purchased from 

Norma Alvarez 

2005 Trevino Dr 

956-330-2750 

$119.00 per roll of 50 

Make Checks payable to GVE 

Current Board Members 

 

John Jones President                   605-310-1230 

Dave Harmon  Vice Presi.            612-532-6929 

Kathy Williams   Sec                      507-261-5781 

Dee Henry Treas.                          402-618-6701 

Norma Alvarez                               956-330-2750 

Chris Anderson                              515-238-8042 

Danna Hiner                                    573-873-5545 

                GVE Meetings 

Tue Mar 7th 

10am Activity Meeting 

Tue Mar 7th  

6pm GVE HOA park monthly meeting 

https:golfviewestates.info 

GOLF VIEW PROPERTY OWNERS INC. 

GVE 

March 2023 

Saturday March 11th is our last 

park breakfast of this season.  

7:15 - 8:45 am 

Sunday March 5th is the next Putter Ball event at 

the rec hall from 4-6pm. $5pp for a 

fun time. 

There will be an Easter dinner at our rec hall for 

GVE members on Easter Sunday with fellowship at 

noon and dinner  at 

1pm.  

  

Sign Up Online for GVE . . 
 

Couples Golf 

Meal Events 

Contact Info Changes 

Newletter Delivery Options 

https:golfviewestates.info
https://golfviewestates.info/signup.html?signup=22
https://golfviewestates.info/signup.html
https://golfviewestates.info/resident-info-update.html
https://golfviewestates.info/newsletter-options.html


MARCH 2023 ACTIVITY REPORT 

Here we are ending another month of life in the valley at GVE. 

We started February with our soup supper fund raiser for Comfort House. It was a great day for soup! From 2022, about 

the same amount of people attended - about the same amount of yummy soups were made – about the same amount 

of money was raised – but there were less raffle baskets. So maybe with more people and soups and raffle baskets we 

can raise a little more money for this great cause. Here are the totals: $426.00 ticket sales - $209.00 from the donation 

box - $308.00 from the raffle baskets - $64.00 from the 50/50 raffle – for a grand total of $1,007.00. A big thank you to 

all of you who made soup and to those who made and donated a raffle item or basket and to all of you for your 

monetary donations. 

Putter Ball Golf was another fun happy hour event. You don’t have to be a golfer to play and you don’t need a partner to 

enter. Another Putter Ball Golf has been scheduled for March 5th . Give it a try! 

We had our park breakfast with approximately 175 people attending. That was up from January’s breakfast but we know 

we can do better. 

We had another winner at Queen of Hearts. Our very own Bill Howey! So we are on our 3rd game with a new deck of 

cards and with a few new ways to win money. Come on Mondays and Fridays from 3-4pm for a fun happy hour time. 

We had an evening with the Lockharts and what a fun evening that turned out to be. Lots of people were there and 

everyone got in their fair share of dancing. Everyone also got to help Neele Kruse celebrate his 90th birthday. A great  

time was had by all. 

. 

And here are some highlights coming up: 

Thursday March 2nd is Hamburger Night at 5pm. $8pp at the door will get you a yummy meal. Bring your own beverage.  

Coffee will be available. 

Sunday March 5th is the next Putter Ball event at the rec hall from 4-6pm. $5pp for a fun time. 

Thursday March 9th is Spin Your Wheels 3-5pm. Meet at the rec hall. If you haven’t done this, give it a try. Another way 

to win some money and meet your fellow GVE neighbors. 

Saturday March 11th is our last park breakfast of this season. Tell your friends to join in for a great breakfast. 

Thursday March 23rd is Spin Your Wheels 3-5pm. Meet at the rec hall. 

Please remember that these events help to raise funds for our rec hall. 

There will be an Easter dinner at our rec hall for GVE members on Easter Sunday with fellowship at noon and dinner at  

1pm. Ham will be provided. Sign-up will be available soon for attending the meal and for bringing a dish to share. 

As always, you can call me with any questions. Phyllis 414-313-5874 



MARCH ANNIVERSARIES 

2 Don & Luzette Vickers 

10 Jerry & Christine Douglas 

17 Lon & Barb Petersen 

23 Wendle Rennaker & Angie John-

ston 

MARCH BIRTHDAYS 

3 Tom Knutson 

   Grace Bradley 

4 John Jones (the new one!) 

6 Barb Petersen 

   Sherri Rourke 

10 Milo Rappe 

12 Lars Rangedahl 

14 Rocky LaRoque 

    Kathy Williams 

15 George Prusa 

20 Darryl Mousseau 

21 Sandy Hainline 

     Sandy Ivey 

22 Judy Jones 

23 Roni Mitchell 

25 Ardie Inman 

Don’t forget the Queen of Hearts that goes on every 

 Monday and Friday from 3pm to 4pm at our rec hall 



 

Communications Committee Update 

 The Communications Committee met and discussed some of our goals for next fall. They include: 

Internet availability in the club house, purchasing a retractable screen and projector for the club house, 

and more contributions to the Newsletter among other things. Please let us know if you have 

suggestions or can be of help. 

 If you are thinking of switching internet providers or are new to installing internet, then please con-

sider Power Broadband (click to view plan options) for your provider. Based upon our research, no other 

Internet provider to Golf View can provide this speed at such an affordable price. You can contact them at 

956-224-9159. If Golfview Estates can get 10 new accounts as a result of referral from other GVE residents, 

Power Broadband has offered to install Wi-Fi Internet at the club house for no monthly fee. We have three, 

maybe four signed up already so we are well on our way. Be sure to mention you were referred by GVE. 

 Resident contact information changes happen throughout the year for the residents of Golf View 

Estates so please keep us advised on any changes to your information, including addresses, phone numbers, 

email addresses, and emergency contacts. The online directory is updated monthly and it’s our 

intention for it to always be current. You can keep us updated through the Golf View website under the 

“Residents” menu or by contacting us at golfviewestates.info@gmail.com 

 If you live in GVE year-round, would you consider helping keep our Winter Texans informed? You can 

do so by letting us know of park happenings, weather updates, illnesses, special occasions, etc. (also think 

street floods, GVE maintenance projects, golf course news, new residents coming in or leaving, as 

examples.) Send these to golfviewestates.info@gmail.com . We also hope that Facebook will continue to 

be a way to keep in touch and informed over the summer months. 

 It would be awesome if each Board Member and/or committee lead would get information to the 

Milefchik’s at: fidogolfgirl@gmail.com by the 25th of each month for the Newsletter. This runs from 

November through April. Dale and Susie do a great job on the Newsletter but need everyone’s help in 

getting their articles to them. Thanks!!!! 

 Some of you will be heading home so please have a safe trip!!!! 

The Communications Committee

Chris Anderson — Rich Lowe — Janet Harmon — Norma Alveraz — Renae Mugge — Susie Milefchik

https://www.powerbroadband.com/plans-pricing
mailto:golfviewestates.info@gmail.com
mailto:golfviewestates.info@gmail.com


SUNSHINE AND WELCOME WAGON REPORT 2/1/2023 

1/4/2023 – Memorial Service for Pearl Grave 

1/3/2023 – Marlene May – Get Well – Shoulder Surgery 

1/8/2023 – Janet Harmon – Get Well – In the Hospital 

1/18/2023 – Bob Hadley – Sympathy Card for Father’s death 

1/20/2023 – Sue Dodd – Get Well – In the Hospital 

Please keep the Walters in your prayers. 

 

SUNSHINE AND WELCOME WAGON REPORT 3/1/2023 

2/4/2023 – Norm Walters – Sympathy Card for Karen’s death 

2/7/2023 – Shirley Cooper – Get Well Card – surgery, broken hip 

2/7/2023 – Janice Brokke – Sympathy Card – Brother’s death 

2/7/2023 – Sherri Rourke – Sympathy Card – Mother’s death 

2/11/2023 – Sue Dodd’s Family – Sympathy Card - Deceased 

 

PETS in Our Park 

There seems to be some violators of our park’s pet rules. 

Below is a gentle reminder of part of that rule. 

According to our Covenants – 

Section 7 #14 Pets 

It is stated that pets shall not be allowed to run loose and must be controlled. 

Pet owners shall have the responsibility of keeping their pets quiet and 

shall pick up waste from their pets. 

 
Daylight Saving Time begins Sunday March 12th 


